
CEMETERY TRUSTEE MEETING 
JUNE 12, 2012  

 
PRESENT:  Janet Brown, Chairperson and Bill Tiffany, Member, Recording Secretary 
ABSENT:     Robert Gordon 
GUESTS:    None 
 
The meeting came to order @5:00pm  
 
ITEM l: 
Motion by Janet Brown and seconded by Bill Tiffany to accept the May 8, 2012 minutes.  The 
vote showed all in favor.   
 
ITEM 2: 
DPW Director, Tim Redmond would like to meet with Rob Gordon and Andy Spielberger to 
finalize plans for the “Oil Mill” Cemetery project.  Janet Brown will contact Rob Gordon about 
this. 
 
ITEM 3: 
Janet Brown and Bill Tiffany will attend the Training Seminar for Cemetery Trustee’s put on 
by the Attorney General’s Office in Concord on June 13, 2012. 
 
ITEM 4: 
Discussion about cemeteries needing mowing once again, due to all the rain we’ve had.  
 
ITEM 5:  
On June 12, 2012, Debbie Brown and Bill Tiffany planted 5 lilac bushes at “Centre Square” 
cemetery along the new fence.  These were provided by the Weare Historical Society.  Many 
thanks to Debbie for her help. 
 
ITEM 6: Loam that is to be delivered to the Pine Grove Cemetery #32, on Buzzell Hill Road 
will be spread, raked and seeded by the contractor doing the mowing and raking in the 
cemeteries. 
 
ITEM 7: Loam was spread, seeded & covered with hay where two pine trees were removed 
in the Pine Grove Cemetery. 
 
Our thoughts and prayers are with Don & Judy Rogers, and hope Judy has a speedy 
recovery. 
 
Motion made by Janet Brown and seconded by Bill Tiffany to adjourn @5:30pm.  The vote 
showed all in favor. 
 
Meeting adjourned. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
William F. Tiffany 
Recording Secretary 


